The contract was signed by Mr. Richard C. Frost,
Director of Marketing, Hawker Siddeley Canada Inc., and
Mr, Nazar Noerdin, Director General of Land Transportation
and Inland Waterways, and witnessed by Mr. Earl G. Drake,
Canadian Ambassador to Indonesia.

Minister Regan, commenting on the contract, said:
"I am extremely pleased to have been associated with Hawker
Siddeley in the successful negotiation of this contract,
particularly because of my interests in the Trenton Works
operations which developed while I was Premier of Nova
Scotia".




